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Special Newsletter 
Okie II 

 
The following information covers the arrangements we have made for the upcoming HMM 362 
Archie’s Angels / Ugly Angels Reunion in Tulsa Oklahoma. This reunion will take place on 10, 
11 and 12 October 2003. That is a Friday, Saturday and Sunday, this coming October. The 
reunion will be hosted by Mr. Gerald Hail and the YL 37 Group, of Inola, Oklahoma. You may 
recall that this man and the group he founded fully restored one of the combat aircraft HMM 362 
used during the Vietnam war. 
 
Accommodations may be reserved by you with The Embassy Suites, in Tulsa, Oklahoma. We 
have negotiated what we believe is a good deal for us all. Guest suites will cost $ 89.00 per night. 
Each guest suite includes a private bedroom and separate living room. A king size or two double 
beds in each bedroom and a pullout double bed in each living room. There is an efficiency 
kitchen in each suite (microwave, coffee maker, refrigerator, and wet bar) and of course a full 
bathroom. Included in each suite guest package is a cooked to order and buffet breakfast each 
morning. A happy hour with free snacks and drinks each evening also is included. Each guest will 
have use of all hotel facilities. Facilities include complimentary parking, indoor swimming pool, 
exercise room with sauna, steam and Jacuzzi, free airport transportation to and from Tulsa 
Airport, guest room voice mail, movies, Nintendo and a no tipping policy. In addition to room 
service, the hotel features a Cattlemen’s Steakhouse and Harvey’s Lounge. Terrific steaks and 
generally well prepared food. 
 
All Archie’s Angels / Ugly Angels have full and exclusive use of the second floor Atrium Terrace 
and an adjacent two room suite for use as meeting and hospitality rooms for the duration of the 
event. 
 
Reservations must be made no later than 19 September 2003. I suggest early registration to get 
choice of location. 
The Embassy Suites Telephone 918-622-4000 
3332 So. 79 th E. Avenue Ms. Angela Holden, Sales Manager 
Tulsa, Oklahoma 74145 
 
If anyone has any question, please call me at either (day) 800-694-0400 or (evening) 631-462-
6142. 
 
Semper Fi, 
 
Mark Stanton, Reunion Coordinator 



April is History Month 
This newsletter is not what you would call a scheduled one but we wanted to get it out to 
you as soon as possible so you could make your vacation plans accordingly. 
 
It also gives me an opportunity to let you know that the next History Newsletter is due to 
go out in April, IF you write and give me something to include.  It doesn’t require that 
you story have bloodshed or even mayhem in it.  Tell a story about a buddy.  Tell us all 
what you remember the most from your tour.  Write about your shop or the funniest 
rocket attack you ever lived through.  Who was the most amazing Angel who ever 
served.  Maybe you need to confess something that your best friend or you did. 
 
It is very apparent that no one is ever going to write how brave or great he was so we 
have to do it for one another. 
 
AND, IF YOU DON”T The UAMF History Newsletter will die on the vine.  Send 
something in.  Awhile back we were getting pretty close to 20 pages with all of those 
special editions.  We can do it again. 
 
You and I both know that most mail and even your favorite magazines are flat out boring.  
What could be better than reading about yourself—and pretty soon, it’ll all be on the 
web. 
 
Talk to you soon!!  Write something!! 

- - - 
As soon as you are sure you are going to be in Oklahoma, let Mark or I know.  I expect 
that we will be passing the same kind of info that we did for the PNS Reunion, last 
October. 
 

Bob Skinder 
20 Claytor Rd. 

Hopkins, SC  29061 
rskinder@att.net   

803-783-3019 
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